
  

  

  

    

RELEASE OF THE DECEMBER 2020 EXAMINATION 

RESULTS  

              

22nd January 2021 

The Institute would like to inform all students that the December 2020 examination 

results will be officially released on Friday 29th January 2021 and not 22nd January 

2021 as earlier communicated through our calendar.  This change has been 

necessitated in order to conclude all examination results release processes given that 

the Institute had recorded positive COVID 19 cases which delayed the finalisation 

of the December 2020 examinations results.  

The Institute therefore, encourages all students to check their results by logging into 

their student accounts on Friday 29th January 2021. 

  

  

Issued by, 

Education and Training Department   

 

 

  


